
 

 

At Slough and Eton, we know how important it is to make sure every student feels 
welcomed, understood and appreciated.  Your transition is just as important to us as it is to 
you.  As the Transition Coordinator, I have responsibility to work with our local primary 
schools and with Slough and Eton staff and leadership to make sure that your transition 
goes as smoothly as possible, that we have all the right information about you and we can 
give you all the information you need to settle in quickly and comfortably, and that we ensure 
that you continue to build on the progress you have made before joining us.  

I have been a teacher at Slough and Eton for nearly ten years and am very pleased to work 
with the Year 7 Team to make sure that we are ready for our New Year 7s even before they 
arrive in September.  I visit primary schools, arrange for primary school teachers and 
students to visit Slough and Eton, and collaborate with my colleagues to make sure that we 
make the most useful arrangements we can so that students and parents have all the 
information they need and feel supported throughout this important time in your life.  

This is important every year, but even more so this year.   Rather than our full day Transition 
programme, to keep everyone safe and to follow government guidance, we are arranging 
individual meetings for students and parents to meet their Form Tutors, Head of Year and 
other relevant staff.  These meetings will be held the week of June 29 and you will be 
hearing from your Form Tutor.  I will be here for those transition meetings, for Summer 
School in late August and in September, eagerly anticipating our New Year 7 group.  If, at 
any time, you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
Year7transition@slougheton.com​.  We all look forward to meeting you! 
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